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INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO:  12-2021, DATE OF PUBLICATION 07-05- 2021: “Ms V van Dyk (DA) to ask the Minister of Arts and Culture” 
In view of the Auditor-General (AG) report, wherein the AG states that supply chain management in his department is regressing, what steps will be taken against management who do not have the correct understanding and incorrectly interpreted the requirements of Treasury regulations and preferential procurement policy? (NW1251E)	

REPLY: 
The Department is in a process of arranging training with the National School of Government for all senior managers and the induction workshop on Supply Chain Management (SCM) processes will be presented to all staff.

